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A message from our Headteachers 

  

 

Achievements this week! 

Well done to the following children who have been given a 

certificate in our celebration assembly today! 

Y1:  Sebastian for his outstanding attitude to his learning – he 

reads every day at home too! Shanay for always sharing 

fantastic ideas on the carpet and being a great talk partner.  

Y2:  Alfie for always trying his best, particularly in Writing & 

Lexy for resourcefulness – always linking her learning across 

the curriculum. 

Y3:  Freddie for super reading and always trying his best & Mia 

for amazing Maths work and being determined. 

Y4:  Max for being his best self in all areas & Eli for improved 

efforts. 

Y5:  Freya for consistently showing her best self & Joel for 

consistent active participation in learning. 

Y6:  Harvey for consistently showing our school learning values 

& Chizaram for always working her very hardest and focussing 

well in all subjects. 

F1:  Ezmai for choosing activities independently & Lowan for 

excellent Maths. 

F2:  Cohen for amazing Phonics application & Kimberley for 

always trying her best. 

Attendance 

Our attendance target this year for each child to reach is 

96%. It is important your child is coming to school every day 

to reach this target.  

Here is this week’s attendance: 

F2:  88.5% 

Y1:  89.2% 

Y2:  96.1% 

Y3:  96.8% 

Y4:  92.5% 

Y5:  88.6% 

Y6:  92.0% 

Well done to Year 3 who have the highest attendance this 

week and are the winners of our attendance cup. 

The year group with the best attendance at the end of each 

half term will receive a whole class reward! 

 

Last half term, we shared with you our new school vision – ‘Limitless 
Opportunity, Endless Potential’. 

 

Over the course of the last term, we have been ensuring that 

children across school have been given new and different 

opportunities to support, develop and enhance their learning 

experiences. The children have experienced: 

 Falconry UK visit EYFS and Y2 

 Y5 attended a virtual assembly with Reuss Rangers about 

Firework safety and Bonfire Night and have had weekly 

session with the Great Project 

 STEM days for Y1, 2, 4, 5 and 6  

 Enrichment visits to the cinema as a part of the IntoFilm 

Festival 

 Black History Month Art Showcase 

 Visitors in school for assemblies including National 

Numeracy, Rev. Nikki and Mrs Hoffman for singing 

assembly 

 Y2 had a visit from Sainsbury’s to learn how to bake bread 

 Children in Y5 and Y6 have been working with the NSPCC to 

learn more about online safety 

 

 Y1 have had a weather and seasons day, and Y2 visited 

Nottingham City Centre as a part of their learning in 

Geography and History. 

We’ve also celebrated many theme days including Hello Yellow day 
for mental health and wellbeing, Children in Need and Odd Socks Day 

to raise awareness of anti-bullying.  

Linking to our whole school vision, we have defined what the aims of 

our curriculum are for every child. These are: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will share more information with you about how our curriculum 

facilitates these aims next week. 

Thank you, 

Mrs Salam and Mr Middleton. 

Inclusivity and 

diversity 

Ambition and 

aspiration 

Our community: 

The Wider World 

Every voice counts Leaders of learning 
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Key dates 

Date Event 

30.11.22 Christmas Movie evening ran by 

PTA 

1.12.22 Safety Seymour CO2 workshops 

for Year 2 and Year 3 

2.12.22 Christmas Light Switch On at 

Oakwood School  

5.12.22 Y4 trip to University of 

Nottingham for Sports and 

Nutrition day 

9.12.22 Christmas Jumper Swap  

Christmas Fayre 

13.12.22 Christmas Pantomime (pm) 

14.12.22 Christmas Jumper Day in school 

and Christmas Lunch 

14.12.22 EYFS and KS1 Nativity 

Performance at 6pm 

15.12.22 EYFS and KS1 Nativity 

Performance at 2pm 

19.12.22 

9-10.30 am 

EYFS and KS1 Christmas Crafts 

morning for parents in school 

19.12.22  

2-3.15pm 

KS2 Christmas Craft afternoon 

for parents in school 

20.12.22 Whole School visit to Church 

with parents invited 

KS2 Carol Concert to be 

performed at the church 

20.12.22 KS1 and KS2 Christmas Parties in 

classes 

21.12.22 EYFS Christmas Party 

21.12.22 School will close at 2pm 

 

Christmas jumper swap 

The PTA are running a Christmas Jumper donation/swap 

shop to support all children in being able to wear a Christmas 

Jumper to school on 9th December. If you have any old or 

unwanted Christmas jumpers still in good condition, please 

bring them in to the office. Thank you. 

In school this week 

On Monday, we celebrated the first England game in school by 

wearing our football shirts and watching the football in our 

classrooms! It was brilliant to celebrate 6 goals together with our 

class mates and there was a real buzz across the school. We also 

had a whole class assembly where we discussed difference in 

British Values to values that are held in Qatar as an Islamic 

country.  

 

 

 

 

On Thursday, Year 1- Year 6 had an assembly from Capital One 

and National Numeracy. They led an assembly all about their 

experiences of learning maths and how maths is applied in the 

jobs they do. It was very interesting to hear about the wider life 

applications of maths and how important the subject is in every-

day life. 

 

Sumdog Competition 

 

Over the next week, the children will be taking part in a 

competition over Sumdog. Sumdog is a great app for supporting 

children’s maths learning at home. This is a LEAD Academy Trust 
competition and all schools within the trust will be partaking. 

The competition starts at 8am on Friday 25th November and will 

finish at 8pm on Thursday 1st December. A power point 

explaining the competition in more detail has been posted on 

Class Dojo. All children have their log-ins for Sumdog. It would be 

great for Warren Academy to place highly in this competition 

and show off all our fantastic maths skills.   

 

 

 

Children in Need  

We raised £97.80 for Children in Need last Friday! Thank you 

to all parents, carers and families who contributed to this 

very important charity! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Local resident’s afternoon tea 

We are working with the Warren Action Group to host a 

Christmas afternoon tea for elderly residents in the local 

community on Friday 2nd December. As a part of this, 

WAG want to hold a raffle for the residents and are 

looking for unwanted and new items that anyone may be 

able to donate to school. These items will then be used 

in the raffle. 

New and unused items such as toiletries, chocolates, 

books, candles, Christmas goods or anything you think 

would be a good raffle prize will be appreciated. 

If you have anything you think may be able to give, 

please bring it to the school office. Thank you in 

advance. 

Use of WhatsApp/User Agreements  

We have included some information for parents and carers on the 

newsletter below, about the safe use of WhatsApp. A number of 

issues are occurring in Key Stage 2 over the use of this app 

outside of school. Please read the information and ensure that 

your child is using their device at home safely and sensibly. 

Children have also signed User Agreements this week, which can 

be found in their home school reading diaries. This is to ensure 

that children know and understand how to use any device in and 

out of school safely. 

There is a section for parents to sign too – if you haven’t done so 
already, please sign this as soon as you can to support your child 

in being safe online. 

Christmas light switch on 

Pupils from across school are going to be singing at the 

Christmas Light switch on at Oakwood School on Friday 2nd 

December. We will be singing at 3.45pm and the light switch 

on will be at 4.15pm. It would be lovely to see as many of 

you as possible there! 

Also this week in school  

Eco Club 

Eco club would like to thank Casey for bringing in lots of plastic 

bottles and recycling yesterday for us to use. Can we ask other 

children/parents to bring in plastic bottles please? 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

Year 5 Cinema Trip 

Year 5 have enjoyed their trip to Cineworld to see a screening 

of ‘Minions’ as part of the IntoFilm Festival. They represented 
the school brilliantly and Miss Broadberry was very proud of 

the whole class. 

 



 



 

 


